
 

DELAYED: BATS Options Exchange Deactivating Discretion 
Order Type  
 
The previously announced deactivation of the Discretion Order type which was scheduled to occur 
effective Friday, April 1, 2011 has been postponed.  An updated effective date for the deactivation of this 
order type will be communicated pending SEC approval. 
 
Please refer to the BATS Market Guide for additional Order Types and Routing Instructions available on 
the BATS Options Exchange platform.  

 
Please contact the Trade Desk or your Director of Sales regarding any questions. 
 
BATS Trade Desk 
913.815.7001 
tradedesk@batstrading.com 
www.batsoptions.com/alerts 
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